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Comments: I am opposed to this project as it is yet another example of the privatization of public lands for profit

of private individuals and corporations. Since the footprint of this project is on public land it must meet the criteria

set out in forest management plans and regulations and must be in the interests of the general public (taxpayers)

that own the land. This project does meet those criteria on many levels. The details on this have been thoroughly

and eloquently laid out in the attached document that was submitted by Jim Morrison. In case you haven't seen it

or have not read it I would advise that you do so, it's very compelling and makes the decision to deny the

expansion fairly obvious.


